
Coaches/Parent Information 

Thank you to our coaches for volunteering and parents for trusting the OHMBA and registering 

your children this summer.  Although baseball will look a little bit different, we look forward to 

getting the kids back on the field in a safe way.  Here are a few key aspects of our return to play 

that we need your help with: 

• We are requesting that all players bring their own glove, batting helmet, water bottle, 

face mask (recommended to also bring a spare), and hand sanitizer to limit the use of 

shared equipment 

• Any equipment (ie catchers gear and bats) that is shared will be disinfected between 

each user 

• During this Stage spectators are not allowed.  Children under the age of 18 are 

permitted to have one parent/guardian in attendance. 

• Prior to attending the baseball park please fill out your screening and attendance on the 

SportsHeadz app (no more than 2 hours prior).  Both the player and parent/guardian (if 

child is under 18) need to fill this out. 

• If you fail screening please stay home 

• Please arrive no more than 15 minutes prior to your scheduled start time. 

• When you arrive, check in with your team screener and sanitize your hands.  They 

should be located just outside your designated team bench 

• Players on the bench need to be wearing their masks and physically distancing 

• Any parents/guardians in attendance must not enter the baseball diamond but can be in 

the park.  It is encouraged that you bring your own chair and be mindful of physical 

distancing 

• Coaches will cover any Covid-specific baseball rule changes 

• Please leave within 15 minutes of the timeslot finishing up 

• If your child tests positive for Covid-19, we ask that you report it to Jennifer Bell 

(belljenn@gmail.com) with the OHMBA so that we can work with Public Health for 

contact tracing and ensure proper disinfection of team equipment occurs.  

Confidentiality will be maintained. 

Most importantly: 

• Make sure to have fun and enjoy being back out on the diamond!! 

If anyone has any questions or concerns please feel free to contact: 

Jennifer Bell 

OHMBA – Director at Large 

Risk Management/Health and Safety portfolio 

belljenn@gmail.com 
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